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Please list noteworthy changes in the data set from last year:  
Civil Engineering Technology has been reaccredited by TAC/ABET and Industrial Design & Graphic Technology received initial accreditation.

There has been a turn over of four faculty positions in the last four years:

	Forrest Cope
	Retired
	Not replaced

	Mark Curry
	Resigned
	Replaced by Eric Dunn

	Marika Snider
	Resigned
	Replaced by Bob Gilbert

	Soroush Ghahramani
	Resigned
	Search underway


Enrollment has remained relatively flat.

	Contribution Margin Per FTE

	Program
	2000
	2001
	2002
	2003
	2004
	2005

	0565 (CCT)
	745
	1746
	(188)
	(265)
	(2358)
	549

	0566 (DRT)
	4895
	3508
	3105
	2786
	3120
	2520

	0567 (ARC)
	5364
	5767
	4118
	4475
	5037
	5743

	Total
	11004
	10421
	7035
	6996
	5799
	8812


Please list the actions underway from the most recent program review recommendations:  
The Civil Engineering Technology Program is attempting to widen their target audience by revising the Construction Management Option Civil Engineering Technology to a more management oriented construction management curriculum. We are also attempting to have our Civil Engineering Technology curriculum approved by the State of Ohio Board of Registration for Surveyors so that it will fulfill the academic requirements necessary to qualify for the state board exam.
The Industrial Design and Graphic Technology program is completing a year long review of their curriculum and are reinventing the program to be Engineering Technology Design with two options; a University Parallel in Engineering Technology and Mechanical Design. This is being done in conjunction with the Mechanical Engineering Technology Program.
Please email this completed form to sue.merrell@sinclair.edu by January 27, 2006.  Thank you.
